THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

January 7, 1963 L'”gi

JAN 9 195

Dear Senator:

I will see that appropriate action is taken on your request for
an executive order to permit the Committee on Foreign Rela-
tions to have continued access to income tax returns in the
files of the Internal Revenue Service related to the inquiry
being conducted by the Committee into non-diplomatic activi-
ties of representatives of foreign governments.

Best personal regards.

Sincerely,

Myer Feldman
Deputy Special Counsel
to the President

Honorable J. W, Fulbright

Chairman, Committee on
Foreign Relations

United States Senate

Washington, D. C.




